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May 5, 2025 

BY RESS and EMAIL 
 
Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
PO Box 2319 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Re:  Revocation of Confidentiality Status – Inspection Report:  

Lakefront Utilities Inc. Follow-Up Inspection of Group 1 Deferral and 
Variance Accounts 1588 and 1589 

 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 

 
Lakefront Utilities Inc. (“Lakefront”) is writing to formally request that the confidentiality 
designation be revoked for the document titled Inspection Report: Lakefront Utilities Inc. 
Follow-Up Inspection of Group 1 Deferral and Variance Accounts 1588 and 1589, which 
was previously filed in confidence through the Ontario Energy Board’s Regulatory 
Electronic Submission System (RESS). 
 
Following discussions with our management team, we have decided to make the report 
available on the public record. We believe that transparency in regulatory matters is in 
the public interest and hope that making this document accessible will serve as a 
learning opportunity for other regulated entities and stakeholders. 
 
Lakefront does not wish to restrict access to the findings or conclusions contained in the 
report, and therefore respectfully requests that the OEB take the necessary steps to 
remove the confidential designation and make the document publicly available. 
 
Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to 
contact the undersigned. 
 
Respectfully submitted. 
 
 
 
 
 
Danielle Wakelin 
Manager of Regulatory Compliance 
Lakefront Utilities Inc. 
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